
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jean Baker [mailto: ]  
Sent: 01 June 2018 12:04 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ref: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
Dear Neil Crass, 
  
Further to your acknowledgement of my previous attempt to object to the stopping up 
of the road at Princes Parade, I am concerned that, because I also included 
objections to the development itself, it would not be accepted.  
  
For that reason I attach my second attempt, concerned solely with my objections to 
the stopping up of the road at Princes Parade, in the hope that this time it will be 
accepted. 
  
Yours sincerely 
Jean Baker   
 




